From: Ian Baines

Sent: 27 April 2023 11:33

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: S62A/2023/0017

Dear sir

I wholly object to the proposal by Wren for a distribution centre in Great Hallingbury. This is a small rural village totally unsuitable for this kind of development. The close proximity to the M11 J8 roundabout which is already over capacity will create traffic chaos and misery to local communities for years to come. I urge you to refuse this application.

Best regards Ian Baines